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South East Water, City West Water and 
Yarra Valley Water in partnership  
with the Department of Environment,  
Land, Water and Planning (DELWP) are 
pleased to offer the Community Housing 
Retrofit Program (CHRP).
The program offers funding to not-for-profit 
organisations to improve water efficiency in the 
housing they provide to vulnerable people in our 
communities. We understand that these services 
have limited funds available and this assistance 
is aimed at saving water and reducing costs.

CHRP provides assistance to emergency and 
community housing organisations to repair leaks 
and repair or replace faulty water appliances  
across Victoria.   

Eligible organisations include, but are not limited 
to, refugee housing, domestic violence shelters or 
short term housing for displaced persons.

Some of the retrofit works available under this 
program are:
• Showerhead replacement
• Repair or replacement of single flush toilet suites
• Leak detection
• Leak repair, including underground pipes and 

internal appliances and fixtures
• Hot water service adjustment repair and/or 

replacement
• Water and energy efficient appliance 

replacement such as washing machines  
and dishwashers

• Additional related plumbing works

To find out more or to check your eligibility, please call our
program coordinator on 0417 743 560

AN INVITATION TO  
APPLY FOR OUR  
COMMUNITY HOUSING 
RETROFIT PROGRAM

Are you a not-for-profit organisation  
providing community housing? 

Community  
Housing
Retrofit  
program

If you own or are responsible for the maintenance of the property, you may be eligible  
to participate in the Community Housing Retrofit Program. 

This program helps save water and reduce water bills by identifying leaks or inefficient  
fixtures. It also covers the cost of repairs or replacements. 

Some works available through this program include:

• Leak detection and repair

• Showerhead replacement 

• Single flush toilet repair or replacement

• Hot water service adjustment, repair or replacement 

• Switching to more water and energy efficient appliances, including dishwashers  
and washing machines.

We understand you may have limited funding available for maintenance and upgrades  
– so let us help you, and our communities.

The CHRP is proudly offered by Greater Western Water, 
South East Water and Yarra Valley Water in partnership 
with the Department of Environment, Land, Water and 
Planning. 

To find out more or to check your eligibility,  
please contact us at: 

(03) 9872 2614

community@yvw.com.au


